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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Noﬁember 3¢, 1959

Mr, Jason Kellshin
Attorney at Law

P.0. Box 1713

danta Fe, New hexico

Dear kir., Kellahin:

Enclosed herewith is Commissiun urder Nu., R-1538,
entered in Case No. 1803, approving the Boller-Nichols
Water Floud Project.

According to our calculatiuvns, when all of the
authorized injection wells have been placed on active in-
jection, the maximum allowable which this project will be
ealigible to receive under the provisiuns of Rule 701-E-3
is 896 barrels per day.

Please report any error in this calculated maximum
sllowable immediately, both to the Santa Fe office uf the
Commission and the appropriate District proration .ffice.

In order that the allowable assigned to the project
may be kept current, and in order that the operator may
fully benefit frow the allowable provisions of Rule 701, it
pehooves him to promptly notify both of the aforementiovned
Commission offices uy letter of any change in tihe status of
wells in the project area, i.e,, when active injectivan con-
mences, when additionsl injection or producing wells are
drilled, when additional wells are acquired through purchase
or unitization, when wells have received a8 response to water
injection, etc.

Your cooperation in keeping the Cummission so in-
formwed as to the status of the project and the wells there-
in will be appreciated,

Very truly yours,

Enc. A, L. PORTER, Jp,
cc: OCC, Hubis JSecretary-Director
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